
 

Frequently Asked Questions 
Who can apply? 

The Law Reform Commission would like to hear from practicing solicitors or practicing barristers, 

academics, legal researchers, or anyone who can demonstrate expertise in one or more of the 

categories specified in the DPS. Applicants can be individuals, companies, or sole traders. 

Do I have to be VAT registered? 

No, you do not have to be VAT registered to apply for the DPS. Your PPS Number is sufficient to allow 

you to register as a supplier. 

Do I require Professional Indemnity Insurance? 

It is not a requirement of this tender that applicants must have professional indemnity insurance. 

What level of expertise is required? 

The Law Reform Commission would like to hear from applicants who have gained their experience 

through a variety of channels and not just through independent research, including through 

employment in legal research bodies, law firms, academic institutions, working as sole traders, as 

well as other relevant organisations.  

Can you expand on the areas of expertise? 

You can find further details on the categories of expertise on p.26 of procedural document ‘8733 DPS 

for Law Reform Commission’, which is available on the eTenders platform. You must be logged into 

the platform in order to access the document. Click here to access the document.  

 

 

https://www.etenders.gov.ie/epps/dps/prepareViewCfTDPSWS.do?resourceId=2408281

